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Memo No: EST/R.O/SCU/042(Notice)/2025/0581 

Notification 

Dated: 19.08.2025 

Re: Holiday on 03.09.2025(Wednesday) 

As per memo vide no.2802-F(P2) dated 29.07.2025 the Administrative and Academic 
Departments of The Sanskrit College and University (Kolkata Campus and Nabadwip 
Campus) will remain closed on 03.09.2025(VWednesday) to celebrate "Karam Puja" festival 

on that day. 

Registrar 
Registrar 

The Sanskrit College and University Kolkata, West Bengal 
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